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January 21, 1994

Diane Manning
Docket Office Manager
Division of Standards Development

and Technology Transfer
NIOSH
4676 Columbia Parkway, C-34
Cincinnati, OH 45226

RE: The Workers’ Family Protection Act

Dear Ms. Manning:

The NYS Department of Health has conducted extensive studies
investigating exposures resulting from dry cleaning establishments. This
has included studying exposure of infants to PCE  from
occupationally-exposed nursing mothers.

Enclosed are copies of two reports.

Sincerely,

il

Matthew London
Research Scientist
Bureau of Occupational Health
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